
 
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
Late Distribution Notice 

 
 

 
DATE: March 29, 2024 

TO: Mayor and City Councilmembers 
 

FROM: Arnoldo Rodriguez, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT:  April 3, 2024 City Council Meeting 

Late Distribution Report for Item E-1 

 

 
Additional time is needed by the external auditors to complete their final review of the City’s 
Annual Comprehensive Financial Report for Item E-1: Acceptance of the Annual Comprehensive 
Financial Report (ACFR).  The report will be distributed as soon as it is available, which is 
expected to be April 1, 2024. Thank you for your understanding. 


